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Parent/Carer Survey (Academic Year 2022/23)

At the heart of our schools, and Trust, lie our values. Therefore, working in
collaboration with our parent community is really important to us. We believe that
working in partnership and developing positive relationships with our families will

have a positive impact on the outcomes for our children. 

With this being said, we would ask for your support in completing a parent survey
which can be accessed on this link: 

https://forms.gle/oiPejyAo8QoKrbz26

The closing date for responses is Friday 21st April. 

Your help in completing this form is very important to your child's school and the
Inspire Partnership Academy Trust. We are very keen to keep improving our offer for
our children and families so your voice is important. Please note that we will treat all

responses in the strictest confidence. 

Thank you for your help.

https://forms.gle/oiPejyAo8QoKrbz26

